
 

St Simon’s Catholic Primary School 

Year 6 Statutory Assessment Tests 

In Year 6, all pupils in England are required to undertake Key Stage 2 National 

Assessments known as SATs. These are a national requirement and take place 

for all pupils at the same time on the same day during the week commencing 

the 8th May 2023.   

The timetable can be seen below: 

Tuesday 9th May 2023 Grammar, Punctuation & Spelling - Paper 1 

Grammar, Punctuation & Spelling - Paper 2 

Wednesday 10th May 2023 English Reading 

Thursday 11th May 2023 Maths Paper 1 (Arithmetic) 

Maths Paper 2 (Reasoning) 

Friday 12th May 2023 Maths Paper 3 (Reasoning) 

 

Before the end of term, parents will be sent a school report detailing their end 

of Key Stage 2 assessment results. These will include test results and teacher 

assessment as follows: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If a child is working ‘below’ the overall standard of the Key Stage or has Special 

Educational Needs, their report may look slightly different.  

 

 



English Reading, Spelling, Grammar and Maths 

Results will be reported as a scaled score for each subject. A scaled score is 

created from the number of marks a child scores in a particular test. At KS2, 

the range of scaled scores is 80 to 120. A scaled score:  

• below 100 means that a child may need more support to help them reach 

the expected standard 

• of 100 or more means that a child is working at, or above, the expected 

standard for the key stage 

 

English Writing and Science 

For English writing and Science, a judgement is made about a child’s 

attainment based on teacher assessment.  For English writing, the judgement 

shows if a pupil is:  

• working towards the expected standard  

• working at the expected standard  

• working at greater depth within the expected standard 

 

For Science, the judgement shows if a pupil is: 

• has not met the expected standard 

• is working at the expected standard 

 

Do not worry if your child is not working at the expected standard.  

The results will help teachers identify where your child may need extra help. If 

you have any questions about your child’s results and what support they might 

need in secondary school, you should speak to their teacher. 


